                                             Lake Weed Management Committee 
				Tuesday, May 30, 2023
                                   Regular Meeting/Goshen Town Hall
                                                     7:00 pm
                                     In Person & Zoom Meeting        
[bookmark: _Hlk115249836][bookmark: _Hlk109805705]                The Regular Lake Weed Management Committee was held on May 30,2023 at the Goshen Town Hall and Zoom. Present were Michele Fitzpatrick (TL), Lida Exstein (DP), Chris Kennavane (WL) (DP), Marty Harris (TL), Simon Ellis (WSP)and Joe Welsh (DP). Absent Chris Sanders (WSP),
[bookmark: _Hlk67053629]                  The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:00. A motion to approve of Minutes for October 25, 2022 was made by Marty and 2nd by Simon and approved.
1. Individual lake reports on lake activities 
      A. Woodridge:  They have patches od vegetation but none nearing the surface. They have added many structures for fish habitat and fishing is great. They had added 870 carp several years ago and are happy with the results
      B. Dog Pond: They are scheduled to receive that DEEP grant awarded last year soon $9,500. Hillary will be doing her thing with her new company. They Hydro raked the North end and it opened it up significantly. It is slow going and expensive. Subject to wind.
      C. West Side:  They are using NEAR for their survey/testing with Hillary not able with new company and young child Looking at present needs with NEAT’s recommendation. Will be using some barriers on problem areas.
       D. Tyler Lake: NEAR is also doing our survey/testing with Hillary not able with new company and young child. Plan is this fall for Hydro-raking of Bogs and Suction harvesting of biomass from south cove. They will be using Pond and Lake Connection vs Solitude for the future as treatment company and New England Aquatics for hydro raking/ hydro suctioning.
Other Business: BoF approved Town grant and now up to the voters
G. Motion to Adjourn: Made by Marty ,2nd by Michele and approved at 7:19pm

Respectfully submitted

Mark S. Harris, Chairman
